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Teachers: Mrs Cains / Mrs 
Gilbey Subject: Literacy Date: 5/10/18 

 

Task/Expectation: 
 
 
Thank you for supporting your child with the recent book review homework 
task. We have been very impressed by the effort shown by so many children. 
Our classroom is beginning to look colourful and vibrant with lots of take care 
work on display reflecting the huge amount of work the children have covered 
so far this term. 
Once again, the children have worked well on a range of different activities this 
week. We were able to walk to the Methodist Church last Friday to witness our 
wonderful rainbows on display alongside the ones created by the rest of the 
children in school. The children were very proud and listened beautifully to a 
story told by Mr Hunter. 
 
We are delighted to welcome Miss Emily Bryan to our Year 3 class. Miss Bryan 
is in her fourth and final year of training at Nottingham Trent University and will 
be with us until just before Christmas to gain further experience. She will be 
teaching whole class lessons under our close supervision over the coming 
weeks. 
 
In Literacy, we have been looking at different sets of instructions, highlighting 
the key features and making comparisons to explanations. For homework this 
week, we would like the children to complete the attached instruction checklist 
using sets of instructions that they can find at home e.g. a recipe, instructions 
for a game etc. 
 
May we remind you that show and tell sessions take place on Wednesdays 
(the timetable is on the class page of the school website if you have mislaid the 
copy sent home) Also Wednesday is library book day along with times table 
tests – a lot to remember on a Wednesday! 
 
Indoor P.E. continues to take place on Friday mornings with Gordon Fearn 
 
Thank you! 
 

Please return homework by: Friday 12th October 2018 

 

 


